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                                  Monday 10th May 2017 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you doesn’t begin to cover how grateful we are for the wonderful comments and gestures of kindness 
we have received following our ‘Outstanding’ Ofsted grade!  
 
I also thought I would take the opportunity to show you our new logo and headed paper which we will be 
gradually introducing between now and September. We hope you like the design! 
 
As promised here are some photos of our announcement on the playground – we hadn’t expected claps and 
cheers! What a brilliant response we received! The Kingswood Residents Facebook has also gone mad with 
positive comments and I have included just a few here!  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Definitely well deserved! 

My boys loved it there 

(many years ago now). 

Well done to you all!  

YAY 

Brilliant news 

You smashed it!  

I know where I’m 

sending my little girl. 

The children always 

sound so happy from my 

garden. Well done!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amazing nursery, 

amazing staff.  

So pleased for you!  

Excellent achievement.             
Well done Bernie and crew. 

You were always ‘Simply 
the best’. Well done to 
the nursery, it’s a really 
great place! 

Best Nursery! All my girls love it 

there. Fab staff and will be 

devastated when Chloe leaves. 

Well done Kingswood. 

My boys loved their time 
at at both Nursery and             
Pre-School. Very well 
deserved. Well done! We still have to drive past nursery so my 

daughter can see it, she still misses it, 

now Year 5. Loved going to nursery and 

remembers the teachers too!  Ah, Brilliant …..  

Well done to all the staff! 


